



Dear Parent/Carer.

I enclose the class structure for September 2021. The children have met their new teacher today ready for the new year and they have also met the teaching assistants that will be working with them. We are very lucky to have so much expertise and experience in our staff and be able to utilise it for the benefit of our children. There are two changes with Mrs Shirra moving up to Year 2 with her class and Miss Fryer moving to Year 1.

Class	Teacher
York	Mrs Moseley
Lincoln	Miss Fryer
Winchester	Mrs Shirra
Canterbury	Mrs Bell
Salisbury	Mr Harrison
Norwich	Mrs Coote
Southwell	Mr Ross

Please note that next week will be the last week of football, netball, cricket and multi-skills club in school. We hope to start a larger range of clubs in September.

As we reflect on this year, one of the things we will take forward next year is wearing PE kit on PE days. To support this on PE days we now have available, from Nationwide School Uniforms (<a href="https://www.nationwideschooluniforms.co.uk/school-uniform/primary-school/st-andrew-s-c-e-primary-school-leasingham">https://www.nationwideschooluniforms.co.uk/school-uniform/primary-school/st-andrew-s-c-e-primary-school-leasingham</a>), a PE Hoodie with the school logo on. Alternatively the purchase of a plain red hoodie will also be an accepted part of the PE uniform. These can be worn on PE days instead of a sweatshirt or fleece and will certainly be practical, and warmer, on cold days.

Next week, Yr. 6 will start their Legacy Project with the aim of creating mural on the side of our PE container. This will represent the school values and be done in a graffiti style using a professional artist. The PTFA continue to support the school as well as they can in the current circumstances and will be again selling Ice Lollies at the end of school today. We hope that we can also arrange a raffle before the

end of term. Again we look forward to having a face to face event in the Autumn.

Yours sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson







